Dear Finnish otologists,

I am writing on behalf of the British Society of Otology to invite you and all other Finnish Otologists to the
first British Scandinavian Otology meeting in Windsor June 13-15, 2014. | would be pleased if you could
circulate this invitation to your colleagues who you think may find it of interest.

The meeting will take place at The Sir Christopher Wren hotel in Windsor http://sirchristopherwren.co.uk/ .
This is a charming old hotel right by the Thames in the heart of Windsor and beneath the castle walls. We
have a concessionary room rate of £130 per night b&b or £140 for per night for 2. So in effect only £10 per
night to bring along a partner. This is half the standard rate and excellent value for Windsor in the summer.
We will meet for lunch and run the Friday afternoon academic session from 2 to 5 pm. This will give time
for all the Scandinavians to fly in on the Friday morning if you wish. The hotel is 20 minutes from Heathrow,
50 from Gatiwck and Luton and 75 from Stansted airports. The Friday night dinner will be in the hotel which
has a lovely terrace overlooking the Thames. On Saturday the academic session will be 9.30 to 12.30. There
will be no lunch on the Saturday so that delegates are free to explore Windsor and Eton in the afternoon.
There are boat trips from outside the hotel and the castle is 2 minutes walk. Eton College is just across the
bridge. The Saturday night dinner will be in Great Fosters a beautiful 16th century Grade 1 listed house in
50 acres http://www.greatfosters.co.uk/ .

The meeting including the lunch and 2 dinners but excluding travel and accommodation will cost £325 for
delegates and £225 for partners. | hope you and your Finnish colleagues will be able to join us for what | am
sure will be a most enjoyable weekend meeting.

Bookings can be made at https://portal.contactmanager.biz/BSOCA14/ProductList.aspx?ProductType=0 .
Bookings for the hotel do have to be made directly and can be done via email ttuttle@sarova.com or
probably best by phone +44 1753 442443. Speak to Trinity or Desire, mention the meeting or my name to
get the concessionary rate. | am sure the meeting will be great fun and hope to meet some of you in
Windsor.

Many thanks,

Chris Aldren, Course Organiser and Treasurer of British Society of Otology



